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2024-2025 Mandatory Immunization Requirements for High School
Students

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We thank you and your family for being our valued partners as we work together to continue advancing
student success and wellbeing.

As part of the student registration process, there is some important documentation that we will need
before your student starts school. In order for your child to be admitted on the first day of school, they
MUST have one of the following immunization documents on record:

e  Written proof of immunization from your healthcare provider

e Signed non-medical exemption by both parent and medical provider from CDPHE OR Education
Module Certificate from CDPHE

e Medical exemption from CDPHE signed by your physician

e Proof of immunization submitted within 14 days of notification

e A signed, written plan demonstrating that the required immunizations for the student will be
obtained within the required time frame

Colorado law requires children in school to have an immunization record on file and to have the required
immunizations. If your child cannot receive immunizations because of medical, religious or personal
reasons, please go to the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) Immunization
Exemption website at https://cdphe.colorado.gov/vaccine-exemptions for instructions on exemption
requirements for school. Please be aware that signing a personal or religious exemption has changed
(SB20-163).

The following are required immunizations for students entering High School:

5/4 - DTaP or DTP
4/3 - IPV/OPV
3 - Hepatitis B
2 - MMR
2 - Varicella
o  Written verification is required from your doctor if your child has had Chicken Pox
e 1-TDAP

o All students are required to have a TDAP before entering High School

Please give your child’s immunization records to the school office.

Students new to St. Vrain Valley Schools must present an immunization record at the time of registration
to the school. They will not be able to start classes until an immunization record has been presented to
the school.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your school or the District Health
Services Office at 303-772-7700.
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